
 

 

 

July 11, 2014 

 

Dear Customer, 

Propper OK Bags (Reorder #021002, #021003, #021011) have been deemed non-hazardous under the 

guidelines provided by OSHA Hazard Communication Standard 29 CFR 1910.1200; because of this, no 

Safety Data Sheet (SDS) is required for this product.  

This product contain no known ecological hazards nor flammable liquids or gases. Standard transport 

conditions apply; no special conditions are required. The indicators may be disposed of in the regular 

trash or incinerated. 

Please contact Propper Manufacturing Company with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Propper Manufacturing Company 

36-04 Skillman Avenue 

Long Island City, NY 11101 

Tel. 718-392-6650, ext.163 


